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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE 2025-2026 
PATERSON PUBLIC SCHOOL DISTRICT BUDGET 

 
Notice is given that copies of the 2025-2026 School District Budget will be available for 

public review in the administrative offices between the hours of 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. 

beginning Monday, April 28, 2025. Individuals interested in reviewing the school district 

budget must schedule an appointment by calling the Office of the Superintendent at    

(973) 321-0980. 

 
The public hearing on the 2025-2026 Paterson Public School District Budget has been 

scheduled for Tuesday, May 6, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., at 90 Delaware Avenue, Paterson, 

New Jersey.  

 
To the extent known, the agenda will include presentation of the 2025-2026 School District 

Budget and a public hearing on the budget.   

 
The Board of Education will meet in executive session if necessary. 

 
FORMAL ACTION MAY BE TAKEN.  
 

        Laurie W. Newell, PhD 
        Superintendent of Schools

  


